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IT's AwmosT SoFTBALL TIME:!:

Last year was the first year the City Slickers
softball team participated in the City's slow-
pitch softball league. They were sponsored
by the Employees' Association. It was a
highly successful season because all those
who participated had a "whole lot of fun". w
Under the excellent leadership of Leo "The
Lip" Caiocca, the Slickers won two games and
one keg of beer. This year it is hoped

that both categories can be improved upon.

The City Slickers is a team for all City em-
ployees—players, coaches, rooters (last
year's rooters were the best in the league),
sports writers and "bat persons". A11 those
interested, please contact your Employees'
Association representative AND attend the
next regularly scheduled City Employees'
Association meeting on Tuesday, March 4, at
7:30 PM, at the Harvey West Club House. It
is at that meeting that those interested will
request Employees' Association sponsorhip
once again.
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BLoop AssurRANCE CLuB REPORT

By Marvin Evans

Our last blood drive was pretty good. We
had 15 donors. We are grateful and wish to
than each volunteer. They are:

Brian Covey, John Curry, Glenn Ensign,
Marvin Evans, Cody Hixon, Clarence Jones,
Raymond Manjares, Robert Marenghi, Milton
Myler, David Rauen, Melvin Schneider, Mrs.
Radene Schneider, Susan Tracy and Judson
Farley.

I wish to stress the fact, however, that al-
most all the donors were from either the
Street Department or the Fire Department.

The need for blood should be a concern for
all employees. Who can say when theirs will
be the family in need? .

Our next blood drive will be in March. We
would like to see more representation from
other departments.




